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16 December 2021 

 

 

To all parents/carers of students 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

  

The Welsh Government have just announced that schools should take the first two days of next 

term as planning and preparation days. This will allow schools time consider the impact of the 

new Covid variant and plan school provision for January 2022. Therefore, the planned return 

date after the Christmas holiday period has now changed to:  

 

Tuesday 4 January 2022   School-planning day – school closed to students.  

Wednesday 5 January 2022  School-planning day – school closed to students.  

Thursday 6 January 2022    Start of term for students  

 

The Welsh Government has also announced that they recommend all students take part in 

Lateral Flow Device Testing three times per week in the week prior to their return and then 

continue the testing (three times a week) on return to school.  

 

It continues to be essential that no student attends school with Covid-19 symptoms. If any 

student displays any symptoms parents/carers should book a PCR test.  

 

Please have a safe and happy Christmas holiday.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr M Tucker 

Headteacher 
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